STATE BANK of CHILTON

A trusted partner since 1891

Welcome to State Bank of Chilton!
Your new secure chip-enabled State Bank of Chiton Debit Card is enclosed.
YOU MAY ACTIVATE YOUR NEW CARD IMMEDIATELY
YOU MAY BEGIN USING YOUR NEW CARD AT ON SEPTEMBER 16, 2016
IMPORTANT:
You will be required to set up any recurring payments with your new State Bank of Chilton Debit Card starting September 16 if your
current State Bank of Chilton Debit Card is used to pay for services that have recurring payments, such as:
e Cell phone companies e Cable companies
e  Fitness facilities/Gym memberships e Magazine subscriptions
e Online subscriptions — such as Hulu, Netflix, Amazon Prime, Antivirus software, etc.
Please note, you may also have recurring payments with merchants other than those listed above, so we strongly encourage you to
review your previous Calumet County Bank account statements to ensure you’ve identified all merchants that you’ve authorized to pay
directly via your debit card and switch them to your new card on or after September 16.
If you have any questions, please call us at (800) 236-2262.
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